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Your name: 
 
 
Your mailing address: 
 
 
What is your question? 
 
Q4 from Southwark Travellers Action Group 

On Brideale, residents are unhappy that an old electrical outtake unit has not been 
removed. The unit poses health and safety risks and encroaches on one resident's 
home- blocking out natural light. Residents have also made complaints about 
broken letterboxes and badly done sleeping policemen?  
 
Action: Question sent to Officers in community engagement, Housing and 
Community Services Dept  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


